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VOICE OF ST. JOSEPH, Mo.
STUDIOS aND OFFICE 7TH AND EDMOND

PAUL E, ROSCOE

GENERAL MANAGER

June 5, 1946

S. R. Morss
RFD &
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

This letter will serve as an acknowledgment of your
DX leatter dated June 3, 1946.

I have checked through our program log for that
particular morning and find that all of the data
which you have enclosed in your letter 1s accurate,

I certalnly want to thank you for the interest
shown, as we were glad to know our signal could be
heard in your area.

We are walting permission from the FCC to start our
regular schedule broadcast as we completed our last
equipment test this morning at 6:00 AM. If you
desire any future information regards KRES, we would
be glad to hear from you.
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